
March 16, 2022 
 
 
Carol Winkler, DC 
President 
Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards 
5401 W 10th St, Suite 101 
Greeley, CO 80634 
 
Dear Dr. Winkler, 
 
Please accept this formal letter of intent for the FCLB Nominating Committee.  My CV is enclosed. 
 
As a member of the Idaho Board of Chiropractic Examiners in FCLB’s District __1_, I currently have status 
as a Fellow or Administrative Fellow of the FCLB and have attended at least two annual meetings. 
 
I understand that as a member of the Nominating Committee I will be ineligible to be slated or elected to 
serve as an FCLB Officer or Administrative Fellow Director within this term. 
 
As a member of the Nominating Committee, I would be responsible for submitting to the FCLB Delegate 
Assembly a slate of candidates best suited for leadership in the open positions of the Officers, 
Administrative Fellow Director, and Nominating Committee. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  I look forward to the opportunity to serve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Shannon Gaertner Ewing DC   
 
Enc: CV 


